

The Examining Authority
The Net Zero Teesside Project

Sent by Email to:

NetZeroTeessideProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Your Ref EN010103

Our Ref

RAQ/TGH/203316.0001

Date

10 February 2022

Dear Sir or Madam

South Tees Development Corporation (STDC)
Net Zero Teesside Power Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage Limited (The Applicant)
The Net Zero Teesside Project (The Project)

We write on behalf of South Tees Development Corporation and further to your letter dated 7 February 2022 on the Applicant's request to delay the commencement of the examination to mid-May 2022.

STDC <u>supports</u> the Applicant's request to delay to the Preliminary Meeting date. STDC is mindful of the Applicant's reasons and considers that the delay would be beneficial in order to allow the Applicant to resolve points raised in relevant representations, including those of STDC. STDC agrees with the Applicant that consultation outside the examination period will provide the fullest opportunity to engage with the proposed changes, and avoid a more complex and burdensome process should the changes have to be considered in tandem with the examination.

STDC is not yet aware of the detailed nature of the proposed changes and so makes no comment at this stage as to the extent to which the changes would satisfactorily address the concerns raised in its relevant representations.







**Registered Office** 

One Bartholomew Close London EC1A 7BL DX 339401 London Wall 50/60 Station Road Cambridge CB1 2JH DX 339601 Cambridge 24 The Anchorage 34 Bridge Street Reading, RG1 2LU DX 146420 Reading 21 Grosvenor House Grosvenor Square Sou hampton, SO15 2BE DX 38516 Southampton 3

